
 
 
 

 

 

 
       2355 Main Street, Suite 210, Irvine, CA  92614 

 
June 11, 2020 
 
Via Email:  Jennifer.Karmona@gov.bc.ca 
 
Jennifer Karmona 
Project Assessment Director  
Environmental Assessment Office Government of British Columbia  
PO Box 9426 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC V8W 9V1 
 
RE: WesPac Tilbury Marine Jetty Project: Change of Project Name and Ownership  
 
Please accept this letter as official notice to the British Columbia Environmental Assessment 
Office (EAO) and to the Impact Assessment  Agency of Canada (IAAC) that: 
 

x The name of the Project has been changed from WesPac Tilbury Marine Jetty to Tilbury 
Marine Jetty Project; and 

x Tilbury Jetty Limited Partnership is replacing WesPac Midstream-Vancouver LLC as the 
Proponent.  

 
Tilbury Jetty Limited Partnership will continue working with the EAO on the ongoing assesment.  
That assessment is being conducted under the Environmental Assessment Act 2002 and 
continues as a substituted assessment under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act, 
2012.  As the proponent, Tilbury Jetty Limited Partnership will continue the environonmental 
assessment process with no changes to the scope or process and will fulfill the requirements 
set out in the Section 11 order issued on July 24, 2015 and the Section 13 order issued on 
August 6, 2019  including the requirements for Indigenous consultation.  
 
Please provide us with written confirmation that the name of the Project and the identity of the 
Proponent have been changed on your records and website at your soonest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
WesPac Midstream LLC  Tilbury Jetty GP Inc for Tilbury Jetty 

Limited Partnership  

   
Peter Gallenberger     Gareth Jones 
Senior Vice President of Operations   Vice President, Tilbury Jetty GP Inc.  
     
Cc: Impact Assessment Agency of Canada, Attention: Zoltan Fabian  


